
Home Learning - Self-Isolation 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
If your child needs to self-isolate due to a them or other members of the household having COVID-19 symptoms, or                    
if we need to close their class bubble in school, there will be be work set for them to complete if they are well                        
enough. 

Please note: it is an expectation that your child will complete work sent home if they are well enough to do                     
so. 

Please read the expectations below: 

Offline Learning (paper based) 

Your child will need to complete a Home Learning Pack. If you have told us your child is showing symptoms,                    
please collect this from school ASAP. If they have been sent home by school, they will have this in their book                     
bag. 

Online Learning (electronic device) 

Your child will need to access their home learning through Google Classroom. Instructions are on page 2 of                  
this letter. 

Compulsory Online Learning 

● 1x English lesson per day 
● 1x Maths lesson per day 
● 1x PE session per day 
● 30 minutes of Reading Plus per day (Years 4, 5 and 6) 
● 1x activity from SATs Booster books (Year 6) 

In the event of the entire bubble closing, new lessons will be uploaded daily. You will see these at the 
top of the class stream and will be labelled with the subject and date​ e.g. Maths 18th September​. Please 
ensure these lessons are completed daily before any other learning.  

 

Extra Online Learning 

The login details for TT Rockstars and Spelling Shed can be found in your child’s Reading Record book. 

*​10-20 minutes of TT Rockstars per day           ​*​10-20 minutes of Spelling Shed per day 

School will continue to work hard to ensure that the disruption to your child’s learning is minimised. Please help 
us by ensuring that your child accesses the work we put in place. If you need support, please email 
gbparents@gbshp.org​. 

 
Thank you for your continued support. 

Mr Hughes 
Assistant Principal 

 

mailto:gbparents@gbshp.org


Home Learning - Self-Isolation 
 

Your child’s login details can be found inside the front cover of their Reading Record books.  

 
Follow these instructions for a ​Laptop or iPad​: 

1. Click on ​Classwork​.  

 

 

2. Click on ​Isolation Lessons​ ​in the side menu. 

 

 

 

 

 

Follow these instructions for a ​Phone​: 

1. Tap the ​filter​ next to the class name (it looks like an upside down pyramid)  

 

 

  

For more help using the app, ​click here​. 

 

2. Then select ​Isolation Lessons​. 

 

 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1iMc8gPa4KJPiOn2Kv3aVmK98g37oSKPp/view

